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Readers will be saddened to learn of the death of Professor Chaim Per^! 
on 22 January 1984. Professor Perelman was Visiting Professor in the 
Department of Jurisprudence, University of Sydney, during 1980, and was a 
former President of the International Association for the Philosophy of 
Law and Social Philosophy. An obituary will be published in the next 
issue of the Bulletin.

NOTES AND NEWS

Format of the Bulletin

As the Bulletin enters its eighth year of publication there is an evident 
need to index contributions. To facilitate this future issues will be 
divided into volumes with continuous pagination. An index to Numbers 
1 to 28 is in preparation.


